
 

In Loving Memory of  

Rachel Trevino Ortega 

April 30, 2024 – April 1, 2024 

 

Rachel Treviño Ortega was born April 30, 1943 in San Antonio, Texas. She 

graduated from Burbank High School and was the beloved wife of Abel E. 

Ortega. While young, she enjoyed singing in the choir and swimming. She 

and her husband, Abel, were integral members of T. I. M. E. for Christ 

Medical Missions.  

Rachel was a beloved teacher at Castle Hills First Baptist Pre-school where 

she began in the Mother’s Day Out daycare program. In 1993, she and Abel 

relocated to McAllen, Texas where they lived out the rest of Abel's days. 

Rachel is survived by her three children and six grandchildren, 3 great 

grandchildren, 3 sisters and 3 brothers. The family asks that if you are 

reading this, please light a candle or burn incense for Rachel. 

Services will be at Ft. Sam Houston April 26, 2024, at 10:30 am Shelter # 4 

 

 



 

 

 

 


